
 
 

Director Application FAQ 

 

1. You may submit for one or more shows to be considered for the November 2021 
or March 2022 timeslot. 

2. Directors and their teams will need to agree to and follow SLOC’s reopening plan 
including all safety policies and procedures which will be provided to you if 
requested or if you are selected to direct. The procedures will include vaccination 
requirements, temperature and symptom checks, distancing, PPE use, etc. 

3. Directors will be given a limited artistic budget to execute their vision. The cost 
of musicians and performance rights will be paid for by the company and will not 
need to be accounted for by the director.   

4. Cast size is to be limited to 10 or less. We require directors to have the minimum 
number of cast members possible. 

5. The musical pit will be limited to three or fewer players. This may be amenable 
as time goes on and we continue to move through the pandemic. 

6. Directors must submit their application by 6pm on 5/9/2021. Please submit by 
emailing applications to showrecommendation@sloctheater.org. 

7. Once your application is received, the show recommendation committee will 
review it and you may be contacted for an interview. You will be informed via 
email as to whether or not your submission has been chosen by the Board of 
Directors. 

SLOC Musical Theater is not-for-profit  

community-based performing arts center. 

 

Our mission is to provide opportunities for  

adults and youth to experience and participate  

in the performing arts. 
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